
Mine Action Update for July 2024
The United Nations Mission to Support the Hudaydah Agreement (UNMHA) has recorded one explosive ordnance (EO) related incident in 
Hudaydah Governorate, marking the lowest number of casualties since October 2021. This incident, which occurred in the Hays District, 
resulted in a total of three civilian casualties, including one woman who was injured. When compared to statistics from August of last year, 
this represents a notable decrease in the number of EO-related incidents, although some fluctuations with slightly higher numbers have 
been observed intermittently.

Mine Action Activities

41%

EO Incidents and Civilian Casualties in Hudaydah from 1 August 2023 to 31 July 2024

EO incidents in July 2024 

Children MenWomen

23 injured/16 killed

79 incidents
115 casualties 
(66 injured/49 killed)

More than 4 out of 10 casualties 
are women and children

Note: numbers in this document are as reported by multiple sources and have not been independently verified by UNMHA.

(Accumulative since 1 August 2023)
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Number of incidents and casualties per month

Injured Killed Number of incidents

EO incidents

4 injured/4 killed 39 injured/29 killed

Casualties
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In July 2024, the UNMHA Mine Action team carried out 
19 activities, focusing on coordination meetings, 
technical support, and advocacy, particularly aimed at 
advancing mine action efforts in Hudaydah governorate.

A key event of the month was a workshop organized by 
the Yemen Mine Action Coordination Centre (YMACC) in 
Aden in cooperation with the Norwegian People's Aid 
(NPA) and the Resident Coordinator's Senior Mine 
Action Advisor as chair and co-chair of the Mine Action 
Area of Responsibility. The workshop focused on the 
review of the National Mine Action Standards (NMAS) 
and established specialized technical working groups 
tasked with revising and updating the NMAS to align 
with current operational realities. UNMHA actively 
contributed to these efforts.
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